
 
 
 
 
 
September 29, 2014  
 
 
 
Attention: R.C. MacDonald Parents 
 
 
We are pleased to offer to families of R.C. MacDonald the opportunity to 
purchase and show your school spirit by sporting a cool t-shirt with our very 
own logo!   
 
Please visit MVP’s team orders website at www.mvpteamorders.com and 
click on the R.C. MacDonald logo on the home page. You will then be able 
to choose and purchase items using your credit card, but contact Ashley at 
ashley@mvpathleticsupplies.com if you would prefer to pay by another 
method.  Orders will be accepted online from October 1 -15 with a delivery 
date in late October. 
 
Sizing samples will be available outside the office for you to ensure the best 
fit, as these custom items cannot be exchanged once they are ordered. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Ashley by email at 
ashley@mvpathleticsupplies.com. 
  
 
 
Thank you! 
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